
Mechirat Chametz 
Application for the Selling of Chametz 

Pesach 5783 
15th – 22nd Nisan 5783 

Wednesday night, April 5th – Thursday night, April 13rd 2023 

The sale of Chametz is conducted between Shaliach, an emissary, 
in this case Rabbi Orrin, and someone who is not Jewish.  

Immediately after Passover the Chametz is repurchased by the 
Rabbi. If you would like Rabbi Orrin to sell your Chametz, please 
fill out the form below.  

I (we) hereby authorize Rabbi Orrin Krublit to sell all hametz 
which may be in my (our) possession during the days of Pesah 
5783 in accordance with Jewish Law. 

Name(s)  ________________________________________ 

Address ________________________________________ 

 ________________________________________ 

Signature _______________________________________ 

_______ I have enclosed a donation in order to sell my Chametz. 

Cash or checks are acceptable.  All checks should be made out to: 
“Melville Jewish Center” – Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund.”  



“Maot Chittim” 

It is customary to add a donation to the special Passover Tzedakah 
Fund called Maot Chittim, which literally means “Coins for Wheat”.   
Especially during this year, with war in Ukraine and refugees fleeing, 
we remember those who are less fortunate than us. It is important 
today to contribute funds to those in need. Often, when we open the 
door to our homes on Passover evening and invite those who are 
hungry to come and eat, there is no one to hear our invitation. Instead, 
one way to fulfill this mitzvah is by donating to Maot Chittim.   

This money will go to provide kosher passover food for those who 
need it, both locally in our area and internationally.  

_______ I have enclosed a donation to “Maot Chittim.” 

Cash or checks are acceptable.  All checks should be made out to: 
“Melville Jewish Center” – “Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund.”  


